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Butler County Storm Water District 

A call has been placed to the district requesting an 

assessment of the Storm Drainage System located behind 

the homes on Pond Ridge Circle, adjoining portions of 

Stirrup Court and the Cul de Sac of Horse Trail Court. 

No definite date was given other than “if you don’t see the 

workmen within a week and a half, call back.”.  I will follow 

up on this within that timeframe. 

The workmen and any equipment needed will access the 

system at the property easement at 1130 Pond Ridge 

Circle.  The equipment will be parked in this general area.  

The children in our neighborhood find the cement drainage 

stations very interesting.  Please advise your children to 

stay away from the work areas and the concrete stations 

located behind the houses. The main station is behind my 

house at 1130 Pond Ridge Circle and the children are 

always climbing on it.  

Any questions, please feel free to contact me by texting to 

513-508-0076 or REHOA.Treasurer.2018@gmail.com 

Patti Eaton, Treasurer Ross Estates HOA 
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